
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 

 
 
 

 
   
                   

 

PA HB 2272  
URGENT 

The PA Conference of Teamsters is asking all Affiliates to contact their PA State 
Representatives on Monday, January 24, 2022 and tell them to oppose PA House Bill 
2272. If approved, this bill would prevent the Commonwealth from selling any alcohol 

at wholesale or retail  
 

On Friday, January 21, 2022 HB 2272 was 
introduced and referred to House Liquor 
Control.  The Committee is having a public 
hearing on it this Monday January 24, 2022 
  
It is a CONSTITUTIONAL 
AMENDMENT which, if approved, would 
prevent the Commonwealth from selling any 
alcohol at wholesale or retail eighteen months 
after adoption.  In other words, 
a PRIVATIZATION effort intended to work 
around the Governor and the fact that they 
can’t get 102/26 in the Legislature despite 
having Republican majorities in both 
chambers. 
  
Essentially, they would put a gun to the head of 
a future Legislature/Governor and force a 
rewriting of the Liquor Code within 18 months. 

 Absent that, out of state spirits would not be 
available and there would be issues for wines.  
Presumably an untenable result. 
  
Of course, a major rewriting of the Code almost 
certainly means beer provisions, etc. will be 
changed too. 
  
The witnesses seem to be the LCB (which has 
to be agnostic), the UFCW, and 5 groups in 
support of it (DISCUS, another spirits group, 
Food Merchants, Restaurants, and PA 
Chamber). 
  
The concern is that rather than having 
additional hearings as they did with past 
privatization efforts; they will try to move it 
quickly and say that all the witnesses (aside for 
the evil unions) supported it. 
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